Lebanon Public Schools

891 EXETER ROAD, LEBANON, CONNECTICUT 06249-1731
Tel. (860) 642-7795 Fazx. (860) 642-4589

ROBERT J. ANGELLI, Superintendent of Schools
robert.angeli@lebanonct.org

July 30, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Reopening Schools

Last week, | shared with you our plan to reopen schools and the changes to the school calendar. Links to
these documents are provided again for your convenience. You will receive an invite to the follow up survey.
At this time we are asking two questions, will your child(ren) be returning for in school learning or will you be
opting to start the year with distance learning. If you will opt for distance learning, we have created a form for
you to use. The form will be available with the same link used for the Reopening Plan. If your child{ren) will
return to school, the survey asks if they will take the bus. We ask that you complete the survey and Opt for
Distance Learning form by next Friday, August 7 for our planning purposes. Parents can change their mind. If
this occurs during the summer, we ask that you let us know ASAP. Once school starts, we ask for 5 school
days' notice to make a change.

Students who opt for distance learning will remain enrolled in the Lebanon Public Schools. They may
participate in extracurricular activities and sports, but will have to provide their own transportation to practices,
meetings and other related activities that occur at the schools. We will not be providing additional bus
transportation for this.

To access copies of our Reapening Plan and summary presentation use this link:
https://www.lebanonct.org/o/central-office/page/school-reopening-information.

A copy of the revised school calendar is included with this letter and can also be found on the district website
here: https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/814721/LPS_2020-
2021 _Revised Calendar.pdi

If you have questions about the reopening of schools, please use this email address:
reopening@lebanonct.org.

Tennis Courts

The repair and resurfacing of the tennis courts, behind the middle schoo! and adjacent to the Lyman baseball
field, has been completed. The tennis courts are available for use. Please enjoy them appropriately.
Skateboards, roller skates, inline skates, bicycles, dirt bikes, etc. are prohibited

Superintendent of Schools
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